




To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Suggested changes to JuCR 7.16

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

Dear Erin,
Please see the attached letter regarding suggested changes to JuCR 7.16
Thank you,

Michael

Michael S. Merringer, Director
Kitsap County Juvenile and Family Court Services
1338 SW Old Clifton Road
Port Orchard,  WA 98367
(360) 337-5465
mmerringer@kitsap.gov

  CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT - This message contains information that may be confidential per
RCW 13.50.050, HIPAA-HITECH Act or 42CFR, Part2. If this message was sent to you in error, any use,
disclosure, or distribution of its contents is prohibited. If you receive this message in error, please
contact me at the email address listed above and delete this message without printing, copying, or
forwarding it. Thank you.
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